
 

                                   August 31, 2015 

Dear Bedford Business Owners,  

We, the Planning Committee of the Bedford High School 50 year Anniversary and Celebration, are 
finalizing the "Commemorative Program" for our two day celebration on September 25th & 26th. We 
are saving print room to list Bedford Businesses that will support our event by contributing and adding 
your name to that publication.  We offer this opportunity in the following categories:  
 

Level 1:  $500 and above  
Level 2:  $300  and above 
Level 3:  $100 and above 
Level 4:  $  20 and above 
 

We have planned a celebration of 50 years of Bedford High School, which first opened its doors in the 

fall of 1965, on the corner of Dean & Jackman Roads. During the BHS Homecoming weekend, we will 

showcase an Alumni “Mule Mingle” as part of the Friday evening Homecoming game.  

On Saturday the Bedford High School building will be open to tour from 11:00 am – 2:00 pm. We expect 

alumni and Bedford residents to reminisce and observe the many changes over the past 50 years. 

Beginning at 2:30 pm on Saturday a wonderful program will honor alumni, past school staff, 

administration, board members, curriculum and sports, including music performed by band, choir and 

orchestra, many coming together from over the years. The printed program, with your contribution will 

be in the hands of all attendees.  

 

Visit our website: www.bedford50th.com where you'll find more information. We hope you'll add your 

company's name, with others, contributing to this exciting event. And we would love to have you join us 

that weekend! 

In the event that you will want to contribute to Bedford High School’s 50th anniversary  celebration, 

please complete the enclosed form and mail back along with your contribution level. This being a quick 

turnaround, we need to receive your mailing by Monday, September 14.  

 Cordially,  

Edd Bankowski, Paul Stanifer, Andy Rousselo,  

Co-Chairs  

The Bedford High School 50th Anniversary Planning Committee 



YES! I want to support the 50th Celebration of Bedford High School! 

 

_____________________________________________________________________________________

COMPANY NAME (as it should appear in program)  

 

_____________________________________________________________________________________

OWNER/REPRESENTATIVE  

 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

ADDRESS                             CITY   STATE   ZIP 

 

_____________________________________________________________________________________

EMAIL 

 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

PHONE 

My company has been operating in Bedford Township 50 years or more.    Yes ________   No _________  

CONTRIBUTION LEVEL (Circle one)  

LEVEL  1   LEVEL  2  LEVEL  3   LEVEL  4 

 $500 and above $300 and above $100 and above $20 and above 

Please make your check payable to: Bedford Alumni Association  

and note 50th Celebration in the memo line. The Bedford Alumni Association is a  

registered 501(c)3 organization and your donation is tax deductible.  

 

MAIL TO:         

BHS 50th Celebration      CHECK AMOUNT:  __________________ 

1623 W. Sterns Rd.       

Temperance, MI 48182     CHECK NUMBER:   __________________ 

 

THANK YOU! 


